MULLAGH / QUILTY / COORE------PARISH NEWSLETTER e-mail: parish@kilmurryibrickane.com

PARISH OFFICE- 7087161

FR. LARKIN 087-2300627 / 7087012

FR. TUOHY 7087014

BIRTH OF SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST YEAR "C" 24 / 06 / 2007

MULLAGH

Sat. 23rd@ 8pm. Jack & Nell Walsh Sun. 24th@11am. Josie & Vincent Killeen

Sat. 30th@ 8pm. Gerry McMahon, Clounlaheen East

Sun. 1st@11am. Joe Murphy

QUILTY

Sat. 23rd@7pm. John Joe Moroney, Caherush

Sun. 24th@9am. Paddy, Sr Thecla & Sr Gertrude Walsh, Tromora

Sat. 30th@7pm. Annie & Denny Considine, Clohaninchy

Sun. 1st@9am. Catherine, Stephen & PJ Mungovan, Caherush

COORE

Sun. 24th@10am. Michael & Margaret Corry Wed. 27th@12noon Seán O'Keeffe (Funeral Mass)

Thur. 28th@8pm. Pat Talty

1st@10am. Tim & Susan McCarthy

READERS – THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORD. TIME 01/07/07

MULLAGH: Sat. 30th@ 8pm. Áine Sexton

Sun. 1st@11am. Katie Cleary

COORE: Sun. 1st@10am. Michael King

QUILTY: Sat. 30th@ 7pm. Bernie Ryan

FIRST FRIDAY: Friday next is the First Friday in July. Priests will make their usual calls during the week. Mass times are as usual on First Friday - Mullagh 12 noon, Quilty 7p.m. and Coore 8p.m. Confessions available before Mass.

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support & prayers to the families, relatives and friends of Susan Murphy, Rineen mother of Mary McNamara, Ballymakea who was buried last week end.

BAPTISM: We welcome to this Christian Community and we congratulate the Parents of Louise Mary Corry-Galvin who was baptised in Quilty Church last weekend.

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK: This Pilgrimage led by Bishop Willie Walsh will take place on Sunday, 1st July. Buses are available from Ennis.

GOLDEN JUBILEE: We ask you to remember in your prayers Fr. Joe Haugh, Doonbeg, Fr. Brian Geoghegan, Tubber and Fr. Pascal Flannery, Nenagh who celebrate the 50th Anniversary of their Ordination to the Priesthood in the Diocese at this time.

LOURDES DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE: On this Tuesday 26th June, over 800 Pilgrims will leave from Shannon Airport on the 51st Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by Bishop Willie Walsh. Some of the Pilgrims come from our own Parish and Fr. Tim will be among the Pilgrims. If you wish to send a Petition to the Grotto, please leave it into Fr. Tim, Fr. Pat or the Parish Office by Monday evening sealed and marked "Petition".

K.I.B. LOTTO: Lucky numbers for last week were 4, 7, 14, No Jackpot Winner. €100 winner was Martin Fitzpatrick, Ennis. €20 Winners were Martin Madigan, Quilty. Paddy Winters, c/o Kevin Power. Tom Bracken, Crosses of Annagh. Bridie Moroney, Caherush. Shane Ryan, Kilrush Road, Quilty. NEXT WEEK'S JACKPOT €4,800. Draw will take place in "Daly's" on Monday 25/06/'07. Please support.

PREFAB FOR SALE: 22ft by 10ft - includes Female/Male toilets. Suitable for Resource Teaching or Staff Room. 3 years old. Contact: Chairperson, Board of Management, Mullagh N.S. 065-7087472 or 087-2850994.

THANK YOU: The Irish Blood Transfusion Service wish to thank the people of the parish who supported their recent blood donations clinic in Burke's Armada Hotel, Spanish Point. 102 donors attended the clinic and 95 units for use were obtained.

CURRACH ROWING LESSONS: These continue at Quilty Pier on Thursday 28th June at 8pm. in preparation for the celebrations in September. We encourage and invite as many as possible to attend on Thursday evening.

TIDY TOWNS / VILLAGES: Judging for the Tidy Towns / Villages will be commencing shortly. We would ask households once again to help keep our villages and area clean and tidy. We also encourage you to display your window boxes in time for the judging.

CARING FOR CARERS: Monthly meeting at Christ Church Community Hall, Spanish Point on Wednesday 27th June '07 at 8pm. Special guest speaker Cait Ní Loinsigh. All carers or anybody interested in caring very welcome to join us.

PEOPLE IN NEED: The West Clare Launch of "People In Need" Telethon took place at the Quilty Tavern on Friday 15th June. Special thanks to the Quilty Tavern for the use of the function room and provision of food on the night. Thanks also to Noel Kelly and Patrick O'Loughlin who raised money by volunteering for a leg wax and Martin O'Neill who raised money volunteering for a head shave. People In Need Telethon runs from June - October. All money raised stays in Co. Clare and is allocated among Charities and Community Projects that apply for a grant.

